On March 26 and April 3 I travelled to Buffalo to meet with our CSSC new hires.  They were broken up into 2 training classes.  Please join me in welcoming these 6 new members of 2213!

On April 9 I met with Verizon executives and Labor Relations in Morristown NJ to discuss last year's results and what the plans are for 2024.  Can you believe FiOS was rolled out 20 years ago?  So much has changed since then.

Please check out our recently updated website:  IBEW2213.org.  You can find everything you need to know about our Scholarship, Work and Family programs, contact information as well as the contract and Work At Home agreement.

In Solidarity,

Barb

….
Barbara K. Carson
President/Business Manager
IBEW Local 2213

